NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF JEFFERSON, IOWA, AND OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSAL TO SELL PROPERTY AT
105 NORTH WALNUT STREET

The City Council of the City of Jefferson, lowa, will hold a public hearing at its regular
meeting at the Municipal Center in Jefferson, lowa, on June 24, 2025, at 5:30 p.m., on the City
Council’s proposal to sell property located at 105 N. Walnut St., in Jefferson, lowa, legally
described as The South 60 feet of Lot 5, Block 13, Gallaher’s Second Addition to the Town (now
City) of Jefferson, Greene County, lowa, to Region XII Council of Governments for the amount
of $100.00 pursuant to the terms and provisions of a Real Estate Purchase and Sale Agreement.
All local residents who appear at said meeting shall be given an opportunity to express their views
for or against the proposal. At the meeting, or any adjournment thereof, the City Council of
Jefferson may adopt resolutions and motions, as necessary, determining whether or not to proceed
with the proposal.

This notice is given by order of the City Council on June 10, 2025.

ROXANNE GORSUCH
City Clerk of Jefferson



